
 
 

 

 
 

ATTENTION PRINCETON NON-HIGHWAY VEHICLE ENTHUSIASTS  
 
It's that time of year!  Spring has sprung, which means the City of 
Princeton has their 2024-2025 Non-Highway Vehicle Stickers available 
for purchase.  Remember your initial registration will expire 
04.30.2024. When you come in to renew, we will need an updated 
Application for Annual Permit Non-Highway Vehicle, a valid DL and 
current insurance for the machine before you can purchase the 
sticker.   
 
Applications can be downloaded from the City's website, or you can 
come into City Hall and fill one out at that time.  Renewal Cost (sticker 
only) - $50.00.  
 
If you have a qualifying non-highway vehicle, but it isn't yet registered 
with the city, now is your chance to get a couple of extra months with 
your new initial registration.  All new registrations will include a sticker 
that is valid through April 30, 2025.  Please make an appointment for 
vehicle inspection by contacting the Princeton Fire Department at  
815-875-1861.  New Registration Cost (Plate & Sticker) - $100. 
 


